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March 27, 2019 
 
 
K. Scherr 
Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 26, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director of Environmental and 
Engineering Services and City Engineer, the “Toilets Are Not Garbage Cans” sticker 
initiative BE CONTINUED as a voluntary program rather than a required program at all 
City of London facilities; it being noted that the Advisory Committee on the Environment 
had requested that the program be mandatory. (2.10/6/CWC) 
 
 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/dt 
 
 
cc: S. Mathers, Director, Water and Wastewater 
 V. Morgado, Manager, Facilities Operations 
 A. Dunbar, Manager III, Financial Planning and Policy 
 J. Davies, Manager III, Purchasing and Supply 
 G. Gauld, Division Manager 

P. McClennan, Executive Administration Assistant – Managing Director and City 
Engineer 
T. Van Rossum, Environmental Services Engineer 
B. Orr, Sewer Outreach and Control Inspector 
G. Tucker, Communications Specialist 
Chair and Members, Advisory Committee on the Environment 
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